
FOUNDATION NEWS
 for the SSJ Sisters, Agrégées, Associates,

Ministries, Trustees & Staff

VOLUME ONE - Issue 8JUNE 15, 2024

Before After

THANK YOU 
to the 

Norbert H. Hardner
  Foundation 

for our 
beautiful

new hair salon!

Circa 1993
2024!



   October Donors ‘23   

       The Foundation Team had the pleasure of
presenting the mission, purpose, and vision of the
Foundation to 35+ Sisters and a handful of staff on
June 6th at the Community Living Center.   
      The Team shared who is integral to our work,
what that work is, and why it is important that the
Foundation exists.              
      The Sisters asked excellent questions and
provided clarification and ideas that will make our
next presentation and the work we do even better.
Thank you all for your time and input!
                                   Carleen, Carol, Cathy, and Almi

      “Thanks for the excellent presentation. (I) very
much appreciate all the ways you live the Mission
thru the ministry of the Foundation.” 
                                              Rosemary O’Brien, SSJ

2024 May Donors!

Spring has sprung and so has your
generosity!  Please take a look at the

attached list of those who gave so
generously to the Foundation in

support of the Sisters, their spirited
work, and their future. 

              almi.clerkin@ssjerie.org

814.836.4202

See how the flowers of the field grow.
they do not labor or spin. Yet I tell you

that not even Solomon in all his
splendor was dressed like one of these.

Matthew 6:28-29

SSJ Mission & Ministries Foundation

Presentation to the Sisters

Ruthanne Beighley and                
Bill Steger - Saint Mary’s

Carriage Homes
residents and

supporters of the
Sisters - joined 

     Srs. Mary Drexler and  
Margaret Ann Hardner,
Bill’s first cousin, for a

lunchtime visit! 


